
 

 

 
Beeston Business Park LLP have commenced the refurbishment of the HQ office premises at Waterfront House on the established 

Beeston Business Park.  The offices, which provide a single floor plate of over 21,000 sq ft at first floor level with an excellent car 

parking ratio are due to be refurbished to a high standard incorporating new lighting, suspended ceilings and a substantial 

refurbishment of the air handling to provide a Grade A specification.  Once completed, this building will provide one of the best 

quality offices available in greater Nottingham of this size with a further 40,000 sq ft due to be released later next year.  

 

We anticipate a 12 week refurbishment programme and hope to have the space fully presented and ready for occupation by March 

2017. 

 

For further information on the opportunity here, please contact Mark Tomlinson on 07916 576 254.  

 

END 

Mark Tomlinson     
05 January 2017 
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